
MEDIA	ADVISORY	
	
Monday,	28	November	2022	
	
PROVINCIAL	LAUNCH	OF	THE	FESTIVE	SEASON	ROAD	SAFETY	CAMPAIGN	
	
	
MEC	for	Transport	and	Community	Safety,	Florence	Radzilani	is	scheduled	to	launch	
the	2022/23	Festive	Season	Road	Safety	Campaign	as		follows:	
	
Date:	30	November	2022	
Time:	10h30	
Venue:	Mankweng	Unit	F,	Kaizer	Sports	Ground	along	road	R71,		
Polokwane	Municipality		
	
The	Festive	Season	Road	Safety	Campaign	is	a	multi	disciplinary	undertaking	geared	
towards	heightening	awareness	of	road	safety	issues	and	reduction	of	crashes,	
fatalities	and	serious	injuries	throughout	the	festive	period.		
	
Members	of	the	media	are	invited	to	attend	the	launch	as	scheduled.		
	
	
Media	enquiries:	
	
Ms.	Tidimalo	Chuene	
	
Departmental	Spokesperson	
	
082	831	0227		
	
	
	
Mr.	Vongani	Chauke		
	
MEC's	Media	Liaison	Officer	
	
072	742	7575	
	
060	806	1378	
	
Issued	by	the	Department	of	Transport	and	Community	Safety	


